
	

	

	

	
Onyx	Mililtaires	Under	12	Marching	Team	is	looking	to	welcome	new	girls	aged	7	to	12	years	old	to	our	team	for	the	
2017	–	2018	season.	No	problem	if	you’re	new	to	marching	–	our	experienced	coaches	will	teach	you	our	unique	
sport,	and	in	the	process,	you’ll	gain	confidence,	co-ordination	and	commitment.	During	our	season	you’ll	travel,	
make	new	friends,	learn	new	skills,	and	have	a	lot	of	fun	in	the	process.	If	you’re	interested	in	hearing	more,	please	
ask	your	parent,	grandmother	or	caregiver	to	call	Michelle	on	45030964	or	email	us	at	onyxmilitaires@xtra.co.nz	You	
can	also	find	us	on	facebook	–	just	look	for	Onyx	Militaires.	
We’re	looking	forward	to	showing	you	why	many	girls	join	our	sport	and	move	through	our	other	age	grade	teams	
over	the	coming	seasons.	
	 	 	


